
Attachment A 

A RESOLUTION RECEIVING THE PRESENTATION AND REPORT ON 

THE NC 54 WEST CORRIDOR STUDY 

WHEREAS, the Board of Aldermen has received presentations on important long range 

regional transportation plans, such as the Comprehensive Transportation Plan (CTP), the 

Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP) and the Orange County Transit Plan; and 

WHEREAS, the Town of Carrboro has a number of local transportation projects that are in 

process; and 

WHEREAS, the DCHC MPO has engaged the transportation engineering firm, VHB, to conduct a 

corridor study of NC 54 from Old Fayetteville Road in Carrboro to I-40 in Graham in response to a 

proposal to widen NC 54 to accommodate future capacity needs; and  

WHEREAS, the Board has expressed particular interest in the findings and recommendations from 

the corridor study.   

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Board of Aldermen that the Board 

receives the NC 54 West Corridor Study presentation and report by VHB Consultants. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Carrboro Board of Aldermen offers the 

following comments:  

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 

This the 16th day of October in 2018. 


